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AUGUST   THEMES 

 

 

 

2  Shining Light 

  9     Preparing for Service 

16     Insight 

23     Priorities 

30     Lost & Found 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

  2    Ehud & Shamgar 

  9    Deborah 

16    Gideon (Part 1) 

23    Gideon (Part 2) 

30    Abimelech 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  2  Let it Shine 

  9  Empowers 

16  Samaritan 

23 Deceitful Riches 

30  Wandering Souls 

Sunday Evening 

NO EVENING SERVICES IN AUGUST 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration  

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 
 

 

STAYING FOCUSED! 

   The world is constantly changing its 

focus on what we are to be terrified 

and reacting to (Covid19; BLM, 

Defunding, Schools, boycott, words to 

avoid, mascots, masks, etc.).  It seems 

That every issue is another way that 
people are divided. 
   As Christians, it is much easier to 
experience peace as God’s ways and 
emphasis remains constant:  Love 
GOD, Love Others.  Spending time 
each day with God in prayer and 
reading His Word, reminds us: 

 He is in Control 

 He can handle things 

 He’s helped us in the past 

 He is WITH US today 

 He will empower us 

 He will guide us 

 He gives us Hope. 
    This knowledge and assurance 
enables us then to focus on holy living 
and sharing His love with others.  We 
encourage and build one another up, 
pray for each other, look at issues and 
see how God can use us to help.  We 
become a part of the solution and a 
place where people look.  We 
continue to see this happen in our 
community:  area churches, schools, 
various agencies, and citizens for 
example. 
   Through these situations, we are 
able to provide an example for our 
families and friends.  We can share 
with them that following Jesus is what 
helps us not only deal with life, but 
improve the world around us. 
    Let’s keep growing in Jesus and 
remain focused on Loving Him! 
 
 

 

Food 
Distributions 

 
 
 

     Things continue to return to 
“pre-Covid19” levels in people 
needing help during these times.  
We will no longer be having 2 
distributions a month sponsored 
by the Clio Area Ministerial 
Association.  The one distribution 
that we do offer will be reduced to 
a “Straight Truck” instead of a 
semi.  We are now opening up to 
ALL Volunteers being welcome 
again. 

Saturday:  August 8 
9 –   11 am 

New Covenant 
    We have also been contacted 
by the Clio Area Schools to see if 
we can help recruit a couple 
adults to supervise teens on 
Wednesday Mornings as they 
pass out food from local 
farmers.  Volunteers will be 
needed from 9 am – 1 pm.  
Please contact Paul for which 
weeks you can help! 

     Covid19 put Habitat behind 
schedule with their goal of two 
builds in Clio this year.  They are 
presently finishing up a project 
and will be getting going with a 
home in Clio.   Please keep them 
in prayer.  If you would like to 
volunteer your time (or know 
someone who would), let Paul 
know so he can keep them 
informed. 


